
Humanist Society of Metropolitan New York
The Corliss Lamont Chapter of the American Humanist Association
777 United Nations Plaza (Lobby Floor)
New York, NY  10017-3521
Web:  http://www.corliss-lamont.org/hsmny/      E-mail:  info.hsmny@corliss-lamont.org

Greetings Fellow Humanists and Friends!

Our next meeting will be on TUESDAY, APRIL 24th at 6:30 PM, at the Moonstruck Restaurant on
Third Avenue at 31st Street, upstairs.

Our speaker will be Vernon Nichols, President of the NGO Committee on Disarmament
(http://www.igc.apc.org/disarm/) at the United Nations.

We know that real international security can only be achieved through assurance that no nation is in
danger of military attack, and certainly all efforts toward disarmament come from concern for the
safety of the whole human race. Yet the United States Space Command has recently issued a
Vision for 2020 (http://www.spacecom.af.mil/usspace/) in which it proclaims itself "stewards for
military space," planning to use warfighting capabilities to protect US interests and investments.
How can an ordinary citizen respond to this ratcheting-up of long-range international in-security?

Come early for a Board meeting. We need new Chapter officers and suggestions for speakers and
publicity. Hope to see you at the meeting.

Best wishes and be well. Beth K. Lamont  (914) 588-5284
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